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Nurse Practitioner and Physician Assistant Services Reimbursement Policy for 
Minnesota Health Care Programs 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will begin enforcing the “Nurse 
Practitioner and Physician Assistant Services” Reimbursement Policy effective January 1, 2023.   
 
The Reimbursement Policy was previously published on the website. It applies a 10% reduction to services 
billed by Nurse Practitioners and Physician Assistants. 
 
https://provider.publicprograms.bluecrossmn.com/docs/gpp/MNMN_Nurse_Practitioner.pdf?v=202103022024 
 
Products Impacted 

• Families and Children (F&C) 

• MinnesotaCare (MNCare) 

• Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at 1-866-518-8448.  
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